
 

Mark Keppel High School 

     Student Bulletin, Wednesday, August 10th 
                       Bell Schedule – Regular Schedule 

 

Athletics- 

   Athletic Events for the Week of Aug 8th-12th, 2022 

MKHS Aztecs, attend athletic events, show your pride and your support. 
“A single leaf working alone provides no shade.” – Chuck Page 

• Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If you are 
currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over. 

• Fall Sports - If you are interested in joining any Fall Sports, please email the respective coaches. Emails 
for coaches can be found on mkhs.org. 

• MKHS Athletic Webpage: mkhs.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)  
• MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat or Text 81010 
 

Wednesday, Aug 10th - No Events 

 

Thursday, Aug 11th - No Events 

 

Friday, Aug 12th - No Events 

 
 

SENIORS: 

Senior Portaits are scheduled for next week Monday through Thursday, August 15th - 18th.  

Appointments are based on student’s last name.  See School Website for more details. 
 

 

 

Asb will be hosting a twinkle brown sugar fundraiser next week on August 19th so please come and 

support!   
 

 

Next week is also our back to school spirit week. 

 

Check out our booth at lunch this Friday where you can buy and customize your own little ms/mr t-shirt to 

participate in our little ms/mr monday. 

 

Please check our instagram mkhsasb for more details and make sure that your clothes follow the new dress code 

which can be found on the school website. 

 

Club applications will be open from 8/15-8/20, Club rush will be on the week of 8/22 and Sports rush will be on 

the week of 8/29. You can email markkeppelasb@gmail.com if you have any more question. 

 

Freshmen! If you are interested in joining our freshmen council, please come to our informational meeting in 

A230 during lunch on August 18th or our online meeting which you can find more information about on our 

instagram or on flyers hung up on the bulletins. 

 

We will also be passing out free chips to the freshmen at palm court this friday so be sure to bring your id to get 

your chips! 

mailto:markkeppelasb@gmail.com


 

 

 
 

Student Reminder:  There is NO EATING at any time while indoors which includes classrooms and 

hallways with the exception of the cafeteria. 

 
 

 

Student Parking.  When parking in the front lot, students are to park on the left side facing Hellman only. 

The right side closest to the school is reserved for visitors.  When the student side is full, there is additional 

parking available in the lot by the baseball field. 

 
 

 

Reminder to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed.   For the health and safety 

of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food Drop Off Policy.   The staff will not 

accept food to be dropped off for students.   If you have any questions, please contact Student Support 

Services.  Thank you. 
 

 


